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Health Advisory For Santa Rosa Sound and Marler Park Lifted 
 

OKALOOSA COUNTY - The Florida Department of Health in Okaloosa County is lifting the Health 
Advisory for the Santa Rosa Sound and Marler Park on Okaloosa Island.  All advisories currently in 
effect are related to the Healthy Beaches water sampling program.  For a current listing of all Healthy 
Beaches advisories, go to http://healthyokaloosa.com/Media/2013/07172013HealthyBeaches.pdf  
 
DOH protects, promotes and improves the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, 
county and community efforts. 
 
Follow us on Twitter at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For news story ideas, interviews, videos and 
more from DOH Communications visit the DOH Online Newsroom. 
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